
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
16 June 2023 

www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Wed 21 June 3.30-6.00pm 
Three Way Learning Conver-
sations 
Thurs 22 June 8.00-3.30pm 
Three Way Learning Conver-
sations 
Fri 23 June End of Term 2. 
Please see staggered finish 
times on page 3. 
Mon 10 July Start of Term 3 
at 8.35am. 
Fri 28 July Professional 
Learning for Staff (RE). No 
school for the children 
Tues 8 Aug Feast Day St 
Mary of the Cross 
Mon 14 Aug 7.00pm Confir-
mation Formation Meeting 
Tues 15 Aug  Feast of the 
Assumption 
Mon 21 Aug Book Week Pa-
rade 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Thur 24 Aug: 7.00pm Confir-
mation for Year 6 
 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
DAYS - PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Thur 22 Jun: Three Way 
Learning Conversations 
Fri 28 Jul: RE with Maria 
Forde 
Mon 6 Nov: Report Writing 

‘God saw everything he had made, and indeed it was good.’ Genesis 1: 31 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Prayer for Sacred Heart 
 

O most holy Heart of Jesus, fountain of every blessing, I adore you, I love you and with a 
lively sorrow for my sins. I offer you this poor heart of mine. Make me humble, patient, 
pure, and wholly obedient to your will. Grant, good Jesus, that I may live in you and for 
you. Protect me in the midst of danger; comfort me in my afflictions; give me health of 

body, assistance in my temporal needs, your blessings on all that I do, and the grace of a 
holy death. Within your heart I place my every care. In every need let me come to you 

with humble trust saying, Heart of Jesus, help me. Amen.  

Dear Parents,  
Today we celebrated the Feast of the Sacred Heart with a whole 
school Mass in Our Lady’s Church. I would like to thank the Year 4 
teachers Karen Everson, Beatrice Robles and the Year 4 students who 
organised this wonderful Feast Day celebration Mass. Thank you to 
all the parents who came to join us it was great to see you there. 
 

Every year we celebrate the Feast of the Sacred Heart by supporting 
the St. Vincent De Paul Society in their mission to help bring about 
justice and compassion for all people. There are over 250,000 people around Australia in 
need of assistance from the St. Vincent De Paul Society. The donations that we have gath-
ered will go to St Vinnies in Sunshine who will distribute the goods to families in our local 
area. Thank you to the Year 6 Social Justice Committee for organising the donations and 
casual dress day. I would also like to thank all the families who donated for your kind sup-
port of those that are in need in our local community; your donations will make a differ-
ence.  
 

Today you will be receiving your child’s Semester One Written 
Report via the nForma Parent Portal online. You will be receiving 
an email with instructions on how to access the nForma Parent 
Portal. The teachers are looking forward to discussing the report 
with you at the Three Way Learning Conversations on Wednes-
day afternoon (3:30-6:00pm) or Thursday (8:00-3:30pm). Please remember that there will 
be no school for students on Thursday as we have the Three Way Learning Conversations. 
 

Update on EXTEND OSHC Child Care Service 
I have spoken to EXTEND who run our After School Care program to request 
that they operate their service on Thursday the 22nd of June from 8.00am 
to 6.00pm as the school is running the Three Way Learning Conversations 
throughout this day.  
 
Unfortunately EXTEND can only provide this service if they have a minimum of 10 children 
enrolled so as to make it viable. At the moment there are only 3 students enrolled so un-
less 7 more students enrol we will be unable to offer this service next Thursday. It is a 
very simple process to enrol your child, just visit this website:  
https://www.extend.com.au/families/enrolments-and-bookings/ 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF
mailto:https://www.extend.com.au/families/enrolments-and-bookings/?subject=EXTEND%20child%20care


 

UPCOMING TERM 2 PROFESSIONAL LEARNING DAYS FOR STAFF -   
PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Thur 22 Jun: Three Way Learning Conversations (only need to come for your appointment time) 

Yours sincerely, 

Patrizia Bertani 
Ms Patrizia Bertani 
Principal 
principal@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

YEAR SIX LEADERSHIP BADGES  
 “The greatest among you will be your servant.” Matthew 23: 11 

"For even the Son of Man came not to be served, but to serve others” Matthew 20:28  
 

The Year Six Student Leadership Badge is awarded to students who show leadership based on the Servant 
Leadership Model as lived by Jesus, serving others before self. This model has been lived out by the saints, 
including Mary MacKillop who said, “Never see a need without doing something about it.” 
 

The Leadership Badge is awarded for consistent, sustained and purposeful leadership within the classroom, 
on the playground and in all school activities such as interschool sport.  

Congratulations to: 
 

FJ: Elaiza K 
1L: Grace L 
3E: Kiera L 
4H: Vivienne M 
Staff: Mrs Kalc Smyth 

Van Duh C   Harrison B   Harry M   Miranda N 

Raphaella T   Bella D   Jonti M   Zac W 

I would like to thank all the parents who bring their child/children to school on time. I am urging others who are con-

sistently running late to check their morning routine and make adjustments so that your child/children come to school 

on time. Consistently coming to school late has an adverse effect on children’s learning outcomes so let’s work togeth-

er to eliminate arriving late at Our Lady’s School.  

School attendance is important as it maximises life opportunities for children by providing them with education and 

support networks. Positive and regular engagement with schooling enhances academic and wellbeing outcomes for 

children.  

Supporting children to arrive on time and to regularly attend school is a joint responsibility 
of all parents, students, the school and the wider community. 

Let’s work together to improve school attendance and 

eliminate late arrivals at Our Lady’s School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Friday 23 June is the last day for Term 2. 

To continue with our staggered finish times, please note our finish times for next Friday. 

 

12.40pm  Children with surnames A-K 

12.50pm  Children with surnames L-O 

1.00pm  Children with surnames P-Z 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Many non-Catholic families at the time of enrolment in our school 
speak very highly of their wish to have the children educated in a 

Catholic School. 
You may appreciate an opportunity our Parish is offering for a short 

series of video talks to understand more. 
 

We would like to invite you to a refresher on the Catholic Faith. 
 

Video and interactive learning evening once a week from 7.00pm - 
8.30pm  

Wednesday 21 June and concluding on 9 August. 
 

Refresh your knowledge and learn more about God, the Sacraments and the Church. 
This is for information only, we have developed in response to requests. 

We ask only that you commit to the 8 weeks. 
 

If you are interested, please let the School Office know 
 

Fr Peter-Damien McKinley 
Parish Priest 



 



 



 


